
 

 

Dispute: Travel Allowance  
 

Members were informed previously that the travel allowance arbitration commenced and that the PSA 

finislised presenting its case. The employer is busy leading its evidence through its witnesses. Member 

are informed that the arbitration is scheduled to continue from 8 to 10 December 2021. Members will be 

informed of developments.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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